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From: Rebecca Shepherd <msluciousb@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2012 7:51 PM
To: Data Center - PSC
Cc: msbosslady2@gmail.com; DAVID ALLEYNE
Subject: Regarding conference on Friday

To whom it may concern, 
Rebecca Shepherd will be in attendance on behalf of herself and her mother 
Emma Mc Farlin accompanied by Retired Attorney, David Alleyene. 
  
MsBee in KC 
BLESSINGS ON YOUR HOUSE! 




